
The Estelline City Council met to hear Equalization appeals on Monday, March 16, 2015 in the 
City Council chambers.  Those present included Mayor DeWitt, Wayne Wegner, Paul Setnes, 
Ryan Miller, Chris Lilla, Julie Rieckman, Donald Zafft, LeAnne Johnson,  Mary Saathoff, and 
Joan Prestrude.  Mayor DeWitt called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.  The following appeal 
was heard: 
 
 Joan Prestrude/Ken Keimig     City of Estelline: Robinson’s 1st Addn: Lots 4, and N 25’ Lot 5, Block 1  
  
     
After discussion of the above property, specifically the 22’ X 24’ garage, which was assessed at 
$16,069, the following motion was made: 
 

Joan Prestrude/Ken Keimig - Motion by C. Lilla, second by W. Wegner to make no 
change the evaluation of property #4179 with regard to the 22’ X 24’ shed  and leave the 
total assessment for property #4179 at $63,150.  With all voting aye, motion carried. 

 
 A motion to adjourn at 6:18 PM was made by W. Wegner, second by D. Zafft.  With all 
voting aye, motion carried. 
 
 
 
_____________________________                        ___________________________ 
             Daniel DeWitt, Mayor                                       Mary Saathoff, Finance Officer 
 
	
  


